Permanent Building Committee Minutes
New Fairfield, CT 06812
Tuesday, October 9th, 2018
7:00 PM

Commissioners Present:
Peter Viola

Ed Sbordone

Olga Nanocchio

Andre Lisee

Mike DelMonaco

George Martignetti

Commissioners Absent:

None
Guests Present:

None

Call to Order:
7:00 PM

Public Comment:

None



Pete Viola made a motion to add subject 2a meeting dates for 2019.
All in favor 5-0-0

Library Financial Report-

No change, however we did get a price from Timmy’s masonry on the project.

Pete made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from September 22nd.
Seconded by Ed Shordone
All in favor 5-0-0.

High School Culinary Arts Renovation-
No significant changes since last meeting with Phil Ross.

Library Project-
Estimated price for masonry is $5000.

Overview for High School Project-
Peter Viola stated that our newest member, George Martignetti, is a new resident of New
Fairfield who is a professional architect willing to bring his knowledge to cur Permanent Building

Commitiee.

New superintendent Pat Cosentino has put together an RFQ to get some firms to come in for
Consolidated School

The project at Meeting House Hill Schoot was finished recently, with 32% funds acquired back

from the state.

Accreditation of the high school will begin on October 21, 2018, meanwhile a survey was sent
out to all faculty and staff for their take on the school facilities. The result was stated as below

average.

Peter Viola made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 PM. All in favor. 5-0-0.
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